
July 6, 2020 

Dear Employers in the County of Santa Cruz, 

As our number of COVID cases rise, we are asking for your help in our response to the 

pandemic in our community. The California Department of Public Health has 

developed a checklist for employers responding to COVID-19 in the workplace, 

released on June 16, 2020. This document reflects our most current practices for case 

investigation isolation and quarantine. 

https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/COVID-19/Workplace-Outbreak-
Employer-Guidance.aspx 

We look forward to partnering with you to ensure that your work site is a safe and 

healthy place for everyone. 

Gail Newel, MD, MPH 

Health Officer, County of Santa Cruz 
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